
SCI’s Top Gun Chapter 

 

 

 

 

 

April 5, 2013 

 

 

 

The Honorable Charlie Huggins 

Alaska State Senate President 

Alaska State Capitol 

Juneau, AK  99801 

 

Dear Senator Huggins: 

 

I am writing to let you know that SCI Alaska Chapter strongly supports Mr. Peter Probasco and 

Mr. Nate Turner for the Board of Game.  Both of these gentlemen have already distinguished 

themselves as members of the Board and have shown that they are fair and diligent in their work 

on all matters that come before them. 

 

As a Chapter in the largest hunting group in the world, and as a leading Chapter in Safari Cub 

International, we would very much appreciate your vote in favor of both Mr. Probasco and Mr. 

Turner when you take up confirmation.   

 

If you have any questions or would like to discuss our position further, please contact Eddie 

Grasser at (907) 841-0358. 

 

We thank you for your time and consideration on this important request. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Gary Gearhart 

President 

 

cc: Members of the Senate
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